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Correspondence from Germany 

--- 

Spremberg January 12, 1927 

  The past year brought much high 

water and flooding to Germany. We 

have had continuous rain during the 

first month of this year. It froze a bit 

during the holy days with some snow 

and now it rains every day and it isn’t 

even cold. Trade and business was 

good immediately after the war, now 

we have unemployment and the costs, 

of various commodities, are much too 

high, for instance shoes, 10 to 16 

marks and boots 25 to 30 marks. Food 

is also a lot more expensive than prior 

to the war. This unemployment will 

put downward pressure on the high 

prices and one can sense slow declines 

of costs already. Hopefully, the good 

old times, as they were before the war, 

will return – and now I close with 

greetings, 

     Matteus Hanschko. 
 

Translated by John Buerfeind 
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